
Kelley Kronenberg to Participate in the 2015 Mercedes-Benz Corporate
Run

This year, several firm members will proudly participate in the 2015 Mercedes- Benz Corporate Run! The Corporate Run Series is an institution
in South Florida and has become one of the largest 5K races in the nation. Kelley Kronenberg is proud to promote running and walking as a
means to a fit, healthy lifestyle for all employees. In addition, we believe it adds value by improving employee health and morale. We feel that a
healthy employee makes for a healthy firm. If you are in the Fort Lauderdale area on April 2nd, or participating with your company in the race,
we invite you to stop by our tent for post-race refreshments. The fun, healthy atmosphere always breeds good times for all. 
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